
Ahmedabad  Branch Office (AHBO) of BIS  organized a day long workshop with the faculty 

of Dhirubhai Ambani Institute of Information and Communication Technology, DA-IICT, 

Ahmedabad on 08 October 2023 driven by the collaborative spirit fostered under the MoU 

between BIS and DA-IICT.  

The program was inaugurated by Prof. K. S. Dasgupta, Director of DA-IICT. Shri Pramod 

Kumar Tiwari , DG BIS addressed the participants through virtual mode and briefed the 

participants about the objective of the education outreach program. Around 100 faculty 

members and students from different departments participated in the workshop.  

The BIS team comprising of Sh Sanjiv Maini, Sc.F & Head (MTD), Sh. Sumit Sengar, Sc. E 

& Head (AHBO), Smt Arul Sathya, Sc.D, SROL, Sh, Dharambeer, Sc.D, TXD, Sh Priyanshu 

Sharma, Sc.B, LITD  and Shri Akshay Kutte, Sc. B, AHBO organized the day-long workshop.  

The participants were apprised about different activities carried out by BIS, process of standard 

development, importance of standard, role of research projects in standards formulation 

through interactive sessions and group exercise. The participants were also briefed about digital 

initiatives of BIS,  Benefits and Road map for the implementation of MoU, BIS Internship 

scheme, standards club, industrial exposure visit, how to join BIS Committee, online new 

proposal/comments on draft etc 

 

 









 


